
 
 
 
 
June 2024 
 
 
Dear families 
 

Year 6 End of year performance 
 
 
We are delighted to inform you that on Thursday 27 June 2024, Year 6 will be participating in their end of 
year performance. Year 6 pupils have been working tirelessly over the cycle in preparation for their 
performance and we would like to invite families to come and watch.  
 
The performances will take place at the following times:  
 
Oxford Class 1:30 pm – 2:20 pm  
 
Please arrive promptly at the DMP entrance no earlier than 1:20 pm in order to reduce disruption for 
other pupils in school. We will not be able to seat parents arriving after 1:30 pm. 
 
Cambridge Class 2:30 pm – 3:20 pm 
 
Please arrive promptly at the DMP entrance no earlier than 2:20 pm in order to reduce disruption for 
other pupils in school. We will not be able to seat parents arriving after 2:30 pm.  
 
Please ensure your child wears their black PE uniform and black footwear.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
The Year 6 Team 


